DRUG THERAPY SEEN had been done, but he had no confirmation from Mr. Nixon's physician, Dr. John C. Lungren. Dr. Lungren was unavailable

LONG BEACH, Calif., Nov.

10 (AP) — Former President
Richard M. Nixon "presumably"
resumed anticoagulation therat

The street of resumed anticoagulation therapy this weekend for the first time since he went into shock after surgery for phlebitis on Oct. 29, a hospital spokesman said today.

Mr. Nixon's doctors reported Friday that he had entered an "in-hospital recovery" period and that the blood-thining drug therapy would probably be resumed this weekend.

Norman Nager, spokesman for Memorial Hospital Medical Center, said this "presumably"